
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/12/2012 1:29:23 PM
To: Hook, Charlyn A. (charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov); Banks, Juliane

(juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PSEP Meeting on Friday

Thanks Charyln. We will schedule the meeting.

From: Hook, Charlyn A. [mailto:charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 1:03 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Banks, Juliane; TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: PSEP Meeting on Friday

Hi Brian,

Commissioner Ferron would like to schedule a meeting with you on the PSEP on 
Friday. We realize that a notice going out today would only provide parties with 2 days 
notice. We have checked the rules, and conferred with Chief ALJ Karen Clopton. We 
believe that this is permissible, and the best thing to do is a) go ahead and provide 2 
day notice of this meeting, explaining that this was the only possible day for us to meet 
given year-end schedules; and b) refer to your previous 3-day notice in this docket 
sent on Aug. 22, 2011.

Please call me if you have any questions. I am free between 1-1:30, or after 2pm 
today. - Charlyn

Charlyn A. Hook, Legal Advisor

SB GT&S 0552734
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